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Please welcome Melanie Jones [1]

January 28, 2015 by  (not verified) [2]

Dear Colleagues,

I’m happy to let you know that Melanie Jones has joined University Relations as electronic 
communications coordinator. Many of you know Melanie, who has worked as a student in our 
office for the past few years. During that time, she has demonstrated a high level of skill and 
competence with eComm projects for system administration units, in addition to supporting 
efforts around CU.edu. Her great work, combined with her strong work ethic, made it an easy 
decision to hire her when we began the search for this new position.

Her role will be to assist with the transition from the Harris Connect eComm tool to our new 
constituent relationship management platform, Salesforce. Additionally, she will continue to 
work closely with Kim Egan to support system administration and campus eComm initiatives. 
Please join me in welcoming Melanie.
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